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Dear Sir,

We would like to refer to your letter of June 25 addressed to the Prime Minister of the

Republic of Lithuania, where you asked to take note of effective legislation in the area of employee

share ownership. We took this request into consideration. Now we are pleased to provide you some

information in this respect.

We support your opinion that employee share ownership is an effective instrument in the

framework of the modern policy in the area of human resources and welcome your initiative to open

a discussion about increasing effectiveness of legislation in Member States. We are pleased to

inform, that there are no obstacles for the employee share ownership or development of the human

resources policy under the national law in Lithuania.

Should there be any need for more detailed information concerning the national legal

regulation, we are at your disposal. We feel confident that cooperation with your organization in

this area would brins considerable benefits.

Yours faithfully,

Secretary of the Ministry of Economy Alina Maëiulvte

R. Matijo5iutê, phone : 261




